
 

Memo 
Date: September 10, 2017 
 
To: Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Principals, Parish and 

Chancery Staff  
 
From: Paula Gwynn Grant, Director, Office of Communications 

Re: Chancery Closed September 11 and 12 
 

 
Consistent with our policy of aligning with the Cobb County School District, 
The Chancery will be closed tomorrow, Monday, September 11th and Tuesday, 
September 12th, due to severe storms caused by Hurricane Irma. 
 
Please closely monitor news and weather reports.  Conditions are changing 
rapidly.  
 
We have many new employees.  Please make sure everyone in your department 
knows that The Chancery is closed for the next two days.  
 
Please pray for all affected by Hurricane Irma and other upcoming predicted 
hurricanes/tropical storms.  
 
Peace be with each of you.  
 
 


